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HEERF Acknowledgement of Grants 
Lackawanna College acknowledges that it has signed and returned to the U.S. Department of Education the Certification and Agreement and the Assurance that Lackawanna College has used, or intends to use, no less than 50 percent of the funds received under Section 1800(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students. These grants help eligible students pay for expenses related to a student’s cost of attendance and/or emergency costs that arise due to the coronavirus, such as tuition, food, housing, health care (including mental health care) or child care incurred.

HEERF Grant Aid Reporting:
As of December 31, 2021, The total amount of funds that the institution has received from the Department pursuant to the institution’s Certification and Agreement [for] Emergency Financial Aid Grants is $5,527,023.
 
The total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to students under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act is $503,300

The estimated total number of students at Lackawanna College eligible to participate in the programs under Section 484 in Title IV of the Higher Education Act of 1965 and therefore eligible to receive Emergency Financial Aid Grants under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act is 2,034.

The total number of students who have received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act is 1,009.
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For the fourth quarter of 2021, Lackawanna College offered HEERF Grant Aid applications to all students on a first come, first serve basis from 10/18/21 through 11/22/21. Applications were available on the student portal (online) system, and students were notified of availability and procedure via campus e-mail. All relevant information was also posted to the Lackawanna College Coronavirus Information page. Students that could substantiate allowable costs as determined by the HEERF Act were encouraged to submit a request for funds. The CARES Act Relief Fund Task Force reviewed all submitted applications and awarded funds up to $500 to all eligible students. 

Additionally, from 12/6/2021 through 12/15/2021, Financial Aid Counselors conducted outreach to 45 students based on need and GPA to inform them that additional funds were available if they had need. An additional 35 students completed applications from this outreach and were awarded funds. 

 


